
               Spring/Summer 2022 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel,

 We want to express our sincere gratitude to each of you for your faithfulness 
in partnership with us in Gospel ministry. We would not be able to continue here 
without your prayers and your sacrificial giving. In this time of a difficult economy, 
we understand that everyone is affected and it can be a sacrifice to continue to give to 
missions as finances get tighter. But we want to let you know that we truly appreciate 
your sacrifices for the sake of the Lord’s work. 
 Just like many other places, our food and gas prices have skyrocketed since 
January. We are currently paying about $6.25 US per gallon, and that is down from a 
few weeks ago! The Lord is good, and we praise Him for providing for our needs. 
 Travel restrictions finally eased enough that we were able to make a quick trip 
to Virginia and North Carolina to see our families in March. It was a great blessing to 
be in our home church for a few services. While in the US, we all became sick, but 
we are thankful that we all recovered quickly. 
 As soon as we got back to Newfoundland, we hit the ground running. We had 
our Good Friday and Easter services, an unexpected funeral a few weeks later, and 
things have been extremely busy. We thank the Lord that the restrictions here are 
almost completely gone now, and it has made things a lot easier, and visitors are more 
willing to come to church now. 
 We have had several visitors lately and are thankful for that. Please pray that 
the Lord will continue working in people’s lives here. We are trusting that He will 
soften the hearts of some folks with whom we have contact, and that they will make 
decisions for the Lord. 
 Our girls finished up their first year of homeschooling. It has been a bit of a 
challenge, but we praise the Lord for helping us through the year. In order to 
homeschool our kids, they have to be registered through an existing school. The 
Christian school an hour away has allowed us to be registered with them. Vera and 
Emma were able to participate in the end of year school program last week. 
 We are trying to befriend some young families, and would love to have more 
kids at our KidsCorner program every week. Please pray for our children to make 
some new friends this summer at soccer, the playground, and around town. 
 Beginning on June 27, a BIMI CLAIM team will be here to help us make 
some much needed renovations in our church building. We are thankful they are able 
to come and assist us with the work. Please pray that we would be able to accomplish 
much during the week that they will be here. 
 Thank you so much for your prayers, your sacrificial giving, and your care for 
us. Thank you for striving together with us for the faith of the Gospel. God bless! 

For the Gospel and His glory, 
Nate, Christy, Vera, Emma, Ezra, and Cara Minion 
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16

Jr.

Ezra, Cara Minion
709-899-3154


